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RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR INQUIRY 

 
COUNCILLOR ROCKLEY 
Councillor Rockley inquired if the pedestrian counters installed in 2013, at the 
recommendation of the Active Transportation Committee, situated along Town 
pathways and pedestrian corridors are still active and gathering information.  
 
RESPONSE 
The pedestrian counters are still active and gathering information. 
Current locations are at the entrance to Beatrice Wyndham Park, Mountainview Storm 
Pond (Laudan Park), Maxbell Pathway, Laurie Boyd Bridge, Off Leash Park, and 
Woodhaven Pathway. Pathway counters at Veterans Way were taken down due to 
construction but will be re-placed by the end of the year, with one on each side of the 
road. 
 
Attachment(s) 
1. Datanet Master Summary 2013-2017 
 
 
Prepared by: 
Bridget Couban 
Landscape Inspector 
November 16, 2017 

 


